Consent Form



In accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, School District #81 (Fort Nelson) requires consent to use personal information for purposes unrelated to educational programs.

Information

There are occasions when our school would like to have contact with parents to consult them directly about school issues or meetings, or to plan school related activities. To contact you for these purposes, we need consent for the disclosure of your name, mailing address and phone number to school district personnel, Parent Advisory Councils or others responsible for organizing these types of activities. Your personal information will not be disclosed to anyone for any other business or commercial purpose.

Photo & Comments Release

It is a tradition in our school district to allow staff and the media to photograph individual students and groups of students to commemorate events and to promote various educational, sports and cultural events taking place in the district. While photographs add to the community life of our school, they are not required for educational purposes. As such, consent for the release of your child's name, photograph and comments is required. Student's names, photographs, and comments may be published in the school yearbook or newsletter, and, on occasion, in the school district calendar, annual report, or in the news media.

School Photographer (ex: Lifetouch)

We are requested to provide basic information (student name, student identification number, and class assignment) to the school photographer prior to their arrival, enabling them to prepare the camera cards.

Daytrips (field trips)

From time to time, over the school year, your child will be leaving the school grounds for a short daytrip (swimming, skating, tours of the mills, etc.). Individual classroom teachers will notify parents of upcoming daytrips through their newsletters. The school needs authorization, signed by the parent or guardian, in order for the child to participate in these daytrips.

Head Lice

Head lice are a very difficult organism to eradicate. The District is committed to taking steps to provide a preventive school environment and addressing outbreaks. There may be occasions when it will be necessary to have volunteers, trained by the Public Health Nurse, to screen students in individual classrooms that have had infestations. Confidentiality will be strictly adhered to.

BC School Fruit and Vegetable Nutritional Program

Students will receive a BC grown fruit/vegetable snack in the classroom biweekly.

Please indicate ye	our permission and return this form to your child's teacher.	
Yes □ No □	I permit the school to disclose my name, address, and telephone number for the purpose of receiving information on special events and issues that my child may be involved in.	
Yes □ No □	I permit my child to be included in any media coverage of a school event.	
Yes 🗖 No 🗖	I permit the school to disclose my child's name, student identification number, and class assignment to the school photographer to prepare the camera cards.	
Yes □ No □	I permit my child to take part in occasional Daytrips (field trips).	
Yes □ No □	I permit my child to be screened for lice or nits by trained volunteers.	
Yes 🗖 No 🗖	I permit my child to participate in the BC School Fruit and Vegetable Nutrition Program.	
Student Name (pl	lease print) Parent Signature	